
 
COVID-19 Policy 

 
What we are doing: 

• A detailed Risk Assessment has been completed for all dance, drama, singing and 
musical theatre classes and will be displayed in the GYM at Coworth Flexlands School. 

• Sanitiser available for teachers and assistants to use regularly. 
• Teachers will be working using the government socially distancing guidelines. 
• Registers will be taken to comply with the Track and Trace system, as needed. 
• Class sizes are limited and matching the school year bubbles. 
• Class times have been adjusted to allow for dismissing, cleaning and changeover of 

pupils. 
• Changing rooms are out of use and no waiting area available. 
• Rooms will be well ventilated. 
• No staff or children displaying symptoms of COVID-19 will be allowed entry. 
• Posters will be displayed to remind pupils of regulations. 

 
What you need to do: 

• Parents must conduct their assessment of children prior to arrival and ensure that 
children are not sent to any classes displaying symptoms of COVID-19. 

• Pupils must arrive dressed for class as changing room facilities are not in use. 
• People are not to arrive more than 5 minutes early for class and must not enter the 

building until invited to do so. 
• Parents, guardians and siblings must remain outside and socially distant from other 

people. 
• Belongings are limited to one named bag, stored in a designated area on arrival. 
• Pupils must wear appropriate footwear and not be barefoot. 
• Pupils to use hand sanitiser. 
• Pupils and parents to leave the site promptly. 
• Parents encouraged to email any questions or queries rather than discuss on site. 


